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Weather and spring have been a blessing for those of us taking exercise during 
“Lockdown” on our socially distanced walks.  We continue to value the support 
of neighbours and the Lane End Community Group for shopping and chats. 
 
The village Virtual Grand National sweepstake was well supported and raised 
£600 for the NHS Charity. Itwas won by Alex Elms, Kensham Cottages.  Thanks 
to Sara (Domus Equus) for initiating, organising and collecting the bets. 
Clapping for Carers continues every Thursday at 8.00pm enhanced by the 
ringing of the Church bell. 
The contributions of food for the local really needy through “Community 
Matters” in Lane End have been good and gratefully received.  The bin or box 
in the Church porch is taken to Lane End every Friday morning so please 
continue to give generously. 
 
Church Matters 
The Church remains closed and there are no services for the time being.  Easter 
was recognised by the Cross and flowers in the Porch which was much 
appreciated by locals, grave visitors and walkers.  A photo of this is on the 
opening page of the website “church.cadmoreend.org.uk”.   Also if you would 
like to make donations to the church by setting up a standing order or bank 
transfer details can be found on this website.  With no services collections or 
events income is down. 
 
The 8 month secondment of the Reverend Sue Morton to our South Chiltern 
Team Ministry is now ending and she returns to The Hambleden Valley Group 
of Churches.  She has done a lot for our congregation and wider community 
and we shall miss her.  Hoping for a replacement but meanwhile our Rector 
with 4 churches will be even busier but still available to all. 
Pleased to advise that Barbara North (whose 90th many of us attended last 
year) has returned home after a spell in a nursing home. 
 
Events 
Postponed-Sat 2nd May- Community History Event and Sun 19th May VE Day 
                      rally/Treasure Hunt.  Note Daffodils from proceeds of previous  
                         treasure hunts have been coming up well on our commons and 
                        verges. 
No 1st Tuesday Coffee & Chat mornings for the time being. 
Sunday 6th September-Hog Roast at Priestleys, Bolter End (keep with hope in  
      diary). 
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